
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 
Monday, 06 November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Year 11 Mock Examination Series 2023 

As you will be aware, your child will complete their GCSE examinations in the summer of 

2024, and this will mark the end of their Key Stage 4 education at Holy Family Catholic 

High School. To ensure that your child is fully supported, prepared and confident in the run 

up to these external examinations, we will provide pupils with the opportunity to complete 

two mock examination series over the course of Year 11. Mock examinations allow pupils 

to become accustomed to the formal exam setting and to recognise the organisation and 

preparation involved in revising for multiple subjects. 

The first mock examination series will take place between Monday 4th to Friday 15th 

December which is only four weeks away. A full timetable is included at the end of this 

letter. 

During the mock examination fortnight, pupils will be provided with a breakfast in the 

school canteen, together with a short booster session which will provide pupils with 

reminders of key examination skills prior to them entering the Sports Hall. Pupils must 

come fully equipped to examinations with a calculator and everything they need in a 

transparent pencil case.  

Your child’s teachers will discuss the content of the mock exams and recommend effective 

ways to approach revision, as well as providing subject specific revision materials on Class 

Charts. We advise revision should begin now and have provided two fantastic online 

resources to support this: 

• GCSEPod 

• SENECA Learning 

Following the December mock examination series, all assessments will be analysed by the 

class teachers thoroughly to ensure that your child knows exactly what they need to do to 

improve. This analysis will also support teachers with their future lesson planning including 

planning for the February/March mock examination series. Mock Results Day will take 

place on 23rd January where pupils will see a full breakdown of all their exam results 

followed by Parent’s Evening on Thursday 25th January.  

The importance of your child’s attendance in school from now until the mock examinations 

cannot be overstated. Your assistance in revision getting started now is greatly 

appreciated. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

k.parker@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

Mrs K Parker 

Deputy Head Teacher, Quality of Education.  
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